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Dear Taxpayer: 
 

The Town of Windsor Locks is accepting new and returning applications for Tax Relief. Income limited 
senior citizens or disabled homeowners may apply for or renew eligibility from February 1, 2024 - May 15, 2024. 
You may drop off your paperwork anytime after February 1, 2024. We will be unable to inform you of your credit 
amount until the Grand List has been set. 

Income Limited Veterans may also file an application for additional benefits until October 1st. 

Please note, we have included separate applications, for State and Local benefits based on the program(s) you are 
applying for.  Pink and Blue are for Elderly	Homeowner - and Yellow and Green are for Additional	Veterans. 

Please complete the top portion of the application with any missing personal information. Please sign and date the 
applications if you are dropping off your information to the office. 
 
If you are an Honorably Discharged Veteran, please make sure your DD214 is on file with the Town Clerk’s office 
prior to your appointment so that we can complete the application. 

What	information	to	bring	to	your	appointment/send	to	our	office‐	

1.) A copy of your picture ID. 
 

2.) Applicants who file a Federal Tax Return must bring their 2023 Return along with all income statements to 
your appointment (all supporting documents you would bring to your accountant to do your taxes). 
 

3.) If you are not required to file the return with the IRS, please bring all income and Social Security statement	
(1099	SSA,	banks	statements,	etc.), to your appointment.  
 

The	income	limits	are	as	follows:								Married	$53,400								Single	$43,800	

Free or discounted Federal tax preparation services are available until April 1st  through the Connecticut VITA 
Program by calling 211 or (800) 203-1234 and AARP by calling the Windsor Locks Senior Center (860) 627-1425.	

All other questions or concerns regarding these programs should be directed to the Assessor’s Office via email: 
assessor@wlocks.com or phone 860-627-1448. 

The Assessor’s Office 
Town of Windsor Locks CT 


